Suspension of Transport Department’s
counter services at Sha Tin Licensing
Office

The Transport Department (TD) announced this afternoon (August 5) that
owing to the situation in Sha Tin, the counter services at the TD's Sha Tin
Licensing Office at 2/F, Sha Tin Government Offices, 1 Sheung Wo Che Road,
Sha Tin, New Territories, are suspended until further notice.

For enquiries, please call 2804 2600.
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